Stroud Valley Community School Newsletter

Welcome Back!

And a warm welcome to all the new Reception children.

We have had a wonderful week getting to know the children. The children have met lots of new friends, played lots of games and enjoyed our brand new playground. The children are looking forward to staying for lunch next week and meeting their new book buddies.

We our excited for our new students to begin their learning journey here at Stroud Valley!











5th September 2025 School and Governor Contact (01453 764400) Parentline Plus Helpline (0808 800 2222) School Nurse Contact (0300 421 8959)

www.stroudvalleyschool.co.uk

Dates for your diary

	September
20 th	September Sizzle
24 th	Phonics Morning—R & Y1, 9-9.45am
24 th	Amber—trip to Pizza Express
30 th	Quartz—trip to Museum in the Park
	October
1 st	Flu Immunisation
7 th —8 th	Parents' Evening
15-17 th	Hooke Court Residential Y5
21 st	Whole School Photographs
23 rd	End of Term 1
24 th	INSET DAY
	November
3 rd	Beginning of Term 2
14 th	Children in Need
	December
9 th	EYFS Nativity, 2pm
10 th	EYFS Nativity, 6pm
16 th	KS2 - Carols at the Church, 6pm
17 th	Sleeping Beauty Pantomime (except R)
19 th	End of Term 2





SEPTEMBER SIZZLE 2025

Our biggest fundraiser of the year is in the diary and we can't wait to welcome you all back for a fun filled afternoon. We have some new stalls and activities too which are sure to entertain everyone, plus our usually bar and BBQ. Save the date, we look forward to seeing you all.

WANT TO HELP?

You don't need to take on an official role, but if you'd like to support with organising and running some events, or just want to share some ideas, please get in touch or join our PTFA WhatsApp group on the school community. There is no pressure, just do what you can!

PTFA committee chat.whatsapp.com